
QTAC makes record number of December offers

20,816 aspiring students across Australia and around the world are celebrating today after 
they received offers from QTAC to study at university in 2018.

The number of offers made in today’s round represents an increase of 17.5% on last year, and 
is the largest number ever made in December by QTAC.

Despite an increase in offers, QTAC reported a decrease in changes of preference, suggesting 
applicants are becoming more savvy in planning for the December offer round, and have a 
clearer idea of what course they want.

QTAC CEO, Dr John Griffiths, congratulated the successful applicants and reminded those yet 
to be accepted into a course that they are still in the running.

“While we made a record number of offers today, many more semester 1 places will be 
available in the 16 January offer round,” he said.

Dr Griffiths also advised applicants to respond to their offers by the due date to avoid missing 
out on a place.

“If you received an offer today, you have seven days to respond, so log in to your application 
as soon as possible to accept your place.”

MEDIA RELEASE
21 December 2017




